
Construction will soon start on a fully fenced dog park at Hollydell Park in Trafalgar (formerly 
Linear Reserve). The site will be approximately 1800m2 located on the corner of Edward 
Crescent and Rose Court. Works are expected to start in April and be completed by mid-2020. 
Fenced dog parks will also be constructed in Bellbird Park Drouin and Brooker Park Warragul.

What will the dog 
park include?

bawbawshirecouncil @bawbawcouncil @bawbawshire>>  bawbawshire.vic.gov.au/DogParks

Fenced dog park at 
Hollydell Park Trafalgar

Benefits of fenced 
dog parks

Air lock gate entry 
Double gate with 
landing area for safe 
entry and exit from the 
fenced area.

Concrete footpath 
connection from 
Edward Crescent 
For better connectivity 
from the existing path 
on the western side to 
the fenced area.

Signage 
To outline user rules 
and responsibilities.

Doggy drinking 
fountain 
To make it easy to stay 
hydrated.

Doggy waste bag 
dispenser and bin 
For easy, convenient 
and responsible clean 
up after your dog.

Seating 
For dog owners to use 
and enjoy.

Tree plantings 
To provide shade in 
warmer months and 
break up the wide 
open space.

Exercise and 
burning off 

energy

Socialisation 
and mental 
stimulation

Place to 
practice 

training skills

Community 
connections 
for owners

More information
Please call the Open Space Maintenance team on 5624 2411.

Image: The fully fenced dog park 
will be constructed in the area 
marked with a star, on the corner 
of Edward Crescent and Rose 
Court in Trafalgar.

Image: The red outline shows 
where the fenced dog park will 
be located within the reserve. 
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